IT'S MORE FUN IN THE

PHILIPPINES

18 March 2021

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism - Korea is in need of Trucking Service Company
for the movement of heavy office and promotion materials from DOT-Korea office to DOT-

Korea storage and vice versa. Attached is the Terms of Reference.

Interested companies may submit price quotation/proposal on or before March 22, 2021 to:

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Suite 801, President Hotel, Euljiro1-ga

Jung- gu, Seoul 04533 Korea

Tel no: (02) 598-2290 Fax: (02) 3180520

Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr and lily@philippinetourism.co.kr

MARIA CORAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bldg., Euljiro 1 (i}ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tel: (822) 598-2290 Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinstourism.co.kr Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr



TRUCKING REQUIREMENTS OF PDOT-KOREA

TERMS OF REFERENCE:

Service type: Trucking service (1 ton truck including manpower)

Schedule: March 2021
Date Time | Route Remark
TBC 10:00 | DOT office ---> DOT storage
TBC 19:00 | DOT storage ---> DOT office

BUDGET CEILING: KRW 1,300,000




